
From: Michael Rodriguez <Michael.Rodriguez@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 2:17 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Chicago Latino Caucus Foundation 
  
Hello Steve, 
  
I attended the Chicago Latino Caucus Foundation fellowship retreat to Washington DC in 
my role as Board Chair of the Foundation. 
  
An agenda is attached for the retreat. My travel, boarding and several meals were covered 
by the foundation for the trip. 
  
Sincerely, 
Mike Rodriguez 
22nd Ward Ald. 
 


